

Sound Seekers The Green House 244-254 Cambridge Heath Road London E2 9DA

Telephone: 020 3559 6673 E-mail: help@sound-seekers.org.uk Website: www.sound-seekers.org.uk

Ms Nicky Steele
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
First Floor
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London W5 5SA

12th February 2019

Dear Nicky,

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF GRANT FROM THE SANDHU CHARITABLE FOUNDATION

Further to our email correspondence with Bim, I am writing to acknowledge receipt of the Sandhu Charitable Foundation's generous grant of £6,000 which we received into our bank account last week.

We are absolutely delighted to receive another grant from the Sandhu Charitable Foundation, especially in recognition of our 60th year of operation. Your donation will make a huge difference to our work, enabling us to deliver much needed hearing healthcare and educational services to support children and adults with hearing loss in Cameroon, The Gambia, Malawi, Sierra Leone and Zambia.

Your support is changing lives. On behalf of Sound Seekers I would like to thank you for your generosity.

If you have any questions or would like any further information on our activities, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you again for your support.

Yours sincerely

and Italias

kavita@sound-seekers.org.uk